
CHANGED TRAFFIC CONDITIONS
ON QUEEN AND KENNEDY
STREETS
Dubbo Regional Council (DRC) will be conducting work to the water
assets along Queen and Kennedy Streets in Dubbo.

The works will have a moderate impact to tra¨c, with part road closures
and changed speed conditions during December 2022 and January
2023.

Tra¨c control o¨cers will be in place for the duration of the project.

Council apologises for any inconvenience this may cause residents.
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